







## **SOCIAL MEDIA POST**

Have you heard the news? Cedar Valley Hospice is building a new Hospice Support Center! This organization is near and dear to my family and helps thousands in our community every year. The building will open this summer in Waterloo and will operate as the hub for the Northeast Iowa communities it serves. Visit www.cvhospice.org/building to learn more or **DONATE** to this great cause. You can also TEXT "Building" to 319-220-4160. Any gift is appreciated! #giveback